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............................................................................................. ...................................................................................     

            The Revenue Department is calling for the 36th (2/2015) Tax Auditor applications. 
Applicants must have obtained at least a bachelor’s degree in accounting. Applicants may 
submit an application through the website www.rd.go.th, from 1st May 2015 to 16th May 2015. 
Names of applicants eligible to take the examination will be announced on the 5th June 2015 
and the examination will be held on 13th - 14th June 2015, at Dhurakij Pundit University.      
The result will be announced on 30th August 2015. 
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